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What’s New, What’s Different: Quick Reference Guide 

PEMS Release – 28 September 2024 

As of Saturday 28 September 2024, the Plant Exports Management System (PEMS) will be updated 

with the following changes. 

PEMS Updates 

Container validation on submitting Grain and Plant Product Inspection Record and Quality 
Systems Recognition (QSR) Inspection Record  

Current  Changes 

N/A PEMS will now display a warning message when a container used for a Grain and Plant 

Product Inspection Record and QSR Inspection Record does not have a recorded passed 

Empty Container Inspection Record within the last 90 days. This warning will be visible to 

the Authorised Officer (AO) to highlight any potential errors in the container number 

entered.  

Note: PEMS will not prevent the AO from submitting the inspection record. 

Warning message on initiating an inspection: 

 

Warning message when the line result is opened: 
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Providing the Import Permit number on uploading Import Permit (IP) document  

Current  Changes 

 

Current PEMS users can upload import permit 

documents in the attachment window using the 

import permit document type, however, there is 

no provision for a user to enter an import permit 

document number.  

 

 

Within the attachment window in PEMS, a field has 

been added to for recording the Import Permit 

Number. Users will be required to select the import 

permit number from a dropdown list (IP associated 

with the RFP) when uploading an import permit 

document. Selecting an IP number from the 

dropdown is mandatory. This change will provide 

clear identification of the IP document and the 

associated IP number.  

 

  

 


